
PARTIAL PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

On October 29, 2020 at 5;30 p.m. at the Albany Town 

Hall, the Moderator and other election officials from the Town 

of Albany will be partially processing absentee ballots for the 

November 3, 2020 election in accordance with New 

Hampshire laws. Although the Town Hall is currently closed, it 

will be opened for purposes of the processing of these ballots 

should anyone wish to observe this process at a socially 

distant place. The ballots themselves will not be counted and 

the inner envelope containing the ballots will remain closed. 

The purpose of this meeting is simply to process the ballots on 

the voter checklist. If you wish to attend in person, please 

contact the Town to let us know that you intend to do so that 

we can plan accordingly. 


